
Home Learning Packs 

Sent By: Mrs Geneen Coe 

Sent 20 Mar 2020 09:13 

Children who are at school today will come home with their Home Learning pack. 

For those families in self-isolation, once the 14 day period has elapsed you will be able to collect 

a pack from the year group box outside the main reception (Oxford Road entrance). Please do 

not ring the intercom as school will be run on a skeleton staff and reception may be unmanned. 

The pedestrian gate will be open from 8:50am-3:30pm Monday to Friday for the next two weeks. 

Kind regards, 

 


